Citizen disappointed with resignation

Dear Editor:
It is disappointing to see that Dave Hoffert resigned. | can understand his frustration with the

job. Everyone wants what they want right now.
Roads take time and the local law enforcement is out of control when they are writing tickets for

dirty license plates, among other things. Imagine dirt on your car in Perkins County! It is time to
cut their budget and put it towards road repair.
Ryal Meyer




